WORLD LEAGUE OF CULTURE
AMERICAN SECTION

310 RIVERSIDE DRIVE
NEW YORK, N. Y.

November 22nd 1932,

Professor Nicholas de Roerich
Naggar, Kulu
Punjab, British India

Dear Professor Roerich;

In recognition and profound esteem for your eminent
achievements and leadership in world cultural movements
as well as of your founding this noble organization, it is
our greatest honor and privilege to inform you that at its
last meeting you were unanimously elected Supreme President
of the World League of Culture.

Under your enlightened guidance and leadership we are
aiming to serve the welfare andp progress of humanity.

Anticipating your acceptance, we are,

Respectfully yours
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